
 

 

 

UPDATE - Aberdeen Airport Airspace Change Programme 12/11/19 

 

A review is currently being undertaken of the scope of the ongoing Airspace Change Project at 

Aberdeen Airport. In light of this and following discussion with the CAA, the project will progress 

from this point under a new project number to reflect a fully transparent review of the scope of the 

project. The project will now continue under a new portal entry number and this current entry will 

be withdrawn. 

 

On behalf of Aberdeen Airport 

 


